Parking Commission

October 1, 2024

Commissioners Present: Chairman Jim Chapkis, Don Walters

Commissioners Absent: Ben Widmyer, Steve Petersen, Tom Messina, Stuart Wagner, Elaine Price, Brad Jordan.

Staff/Advisors Present: Audrey Bell (Diamond Parking), Troy Tymesen (City of Coeur d'Alene), Chloe Linton (Downtown Association), Emily Boyd (Downtown Association)

Approval of Minutes:

No Quorum – minutes for July's meeting will be pushed until the January meeting.

Staff Comments:

The old Museum building will hopefully be torn down within the next few months and replaced with green space.

The city started a pilot program for Uber/Ride Share drivers to be able to use the 15-minute spots between 9 pm - 3 am to pick up clients. Unfortunately, a few vehicles are parking long-term in the spaces. Downtown Businesses have mentioned how beneficial the spots are to them and long term would like to have the signs note that it is a 15-minute space during the day, and the pilot program during the 9 pm-3 am only.

Meeting adjourned at 3:25 PM

Next meeting is scheduled for January 14th, 2025.